Submission 994

From: [ ]

To: LSIC

Subject: Voluntary euthanasia submission
Date: Tuesday, 23 June 2015 4:12:06 PM

Attn. Legislative Council’s Legal and Social Issues Committee

Dear members,
I have had an interest in this subject ever since my mother died in 1997. Her
death was prolonged and not at all pleasant.

For her last couple of years she often discussed the availability of assisted suicide
in the Northern territory but we never took any steps to taking advantage oif this
situation.

Now | am getting older | have begun to consider how | am destined to shuffle off
this mortal coil. After seeing my mother's suffering and that of others I am now a
firm supported of Assisted Voluntary Euthanasia. Based on casual discussion
with acquaintances and others in my community I am convinced this viewpoint is
very popular in the over 60's age group.

I request this viewpoint be taken into consideration during your delibverations.

Regards
Bruce Kerr
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